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Health Callaway Fall Meeting!!  Mark the DATE!!
HomeTown Fall Meeting - REGISTRATION OPEN! 
FALL CONFERENCE - October 20-23, 2020 -
Register NOW!
 
Ten Reasons and comments you have given us to
reconvene face to face:

1. You ask us to come back together to meet with
your peers!

2. You have said that the value and power of your
networking at this meeting is too great to miss
again if at all possible!

3. Health care policy and delivery is changing so fast
that for me to miss a Fall Meeting puts me far
behind the learning curve.

4. Peer to Peer socialization is a powerful leadership
learning tool.



5. This agenda is so power packed that I do not want
to miss it!

6. The Town Hall Meeting is amazing. I just
appreciate the exchanges in that time slot!

7. I look forward to some different FOOD!
8. I enjoy interacting with the Business Partners.
Never did I realize how much I enjoyed that
interaction and learning experience until I don’t get
to see them.

9. I like Callaway Gardens !!!! It’s just that simple!!
10. I just have to learn how to live in a world where the

virus will forever be with us and where I can travel
, meet people, and protect myself from ill..

 
HomeTown’s Safety Commitment:
HomeTown's pledge to you is that within our power
we will employ every safety protocol so forgive us for
our stringent requirements but they are for all of our
safety. Every safety protocol that we have learned
about is to make sure that we are compliant with CDC
rules and Governor Kemp’s executive order
expectations.

               check out the agenda!! It’s
great!!

 



REGISTER TODAY!
21st ANNUAL FALL CONFERENCE!

PLAN TO ATTEND!!

We are excited to open registration for our upcoming
21st Annual Fall Conference!

Join us at
The Lodge & Spa at Callaway Gardens

Great News!! HomeTown Will
have a face to face Fall Meeting!
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What: REGISTRATION OPEN!  HOMETOWN FALL CONFERENCE - October 20-23, 2020
Subject: HomeTown Health Fall Meeting

When: Tuesday through Friday October 20-23, 2020

Where: Callaway Gardens

Agenda: Check on Registration Link – Great Speaker group!!

Safety Protocols:  Extraordinary protocols will be required and followed to the fullest extent possible including screening,
temperatures, questionnaires on health history, etc.

 

It’s been a long time since we were all together. You have asked many times when will be the next face to face meeting
so this is it. Virtual was great but this is much better. Sooooooooooo-------

Register Now at ICON below! See you there!!!

 



         

Don’t miss this opportunity to hear from great speakers and to network

with your peers and HomeTown’s Hospital Members!

Plan to be there!

If you have any questions, please contact Susan Wiese

susan.wiese@hometownhealthonline.com
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